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Given the fact we are fighting Global Climate change, and many negative issues impacting our
environment, I believe it is in the best interest to have rules in place to guard against ships dumping
waste into our oceans. Such actions can only drive negative impacts on all marine life especially
endangered species. It is in your power to prevent this pollution, please make the right choice.
Thank you.


